
                       GVTV BULLETIN  

  

GENERAL NEWS   

Welcome Golden Valley Grizzlies!  

June 16, 2025 

__________________________________________
 

Friendly reminder, we have a regular bell schedule from Monday – Thursday and  

EVERY Friday is a late start.  

Below is our schedule and could be found on our school website. 

 

      Golden Valley High School  

 Bell Schedule 

 2025 - 26 

Regular Bell Schedule (Monday - Thursday)  Late Start Friday (Every Friday) 

Period Start End  Minutes Period Start End  Minutes 

    Collaboration 8:30 AM 9:25 AM 55 minutes 

Period 1 8:30 AM 9:20 AM 50 minutes Period 1 9:30 AM 10:10 AM 40 minutes 

Period 2 9:25 AM 10:20 AM 55 minutes Period 2 10:15 AM 10:55 AM 40 minutes 

Brunch 10:20 AM 10:35 AM 15 minutes Brunch 10:55 AM 11:10 AM 15 minutes 

Period 3 10:40 AM 11:30AM 50 minutes Period 3 11:15 AM 11:55 AM 40 minutes 

Period 4 11:35 AM 12:25 PM 50 minutes Period 4 12:00 PM 12:40 PM 40 minutes 

Lunch 12:25 PM 1:00 PM 35 minutes Lunch 12:39 PM 1:14 PM 35 minutes 

Period 5 1:05 PM 1:55 PM 50 minutes Period 5 1:20 PM 2:00 PM 40 minutes 

Period 6 2:00 PM 2:50 PM 50 minutes Period 6 2:05 PM 2:45 PM 40 minutes 

Period 7 2:55 PM 3:45 PM 50 minutes Period 7 2:50 PM 3:30 PM 40 minutes 



_____________________________________ 

Cafeteria News 

 

The Cafeteria is continuing to happily offer each student one free breakfast, and 

one free lunch to each student every day.  

Addition meals will cost $2.00 for breakfast and $3.50 for lunch. 

Click this link to check out the 

 Food Menu 2025-2026   

 LIBRARY NEWS   

 

Limited Library Hours for the Summer   

7am-Noon:  

weekdays in June: 9th-18th    

weekdays in July: 21st-30th 

**we also have a drop box at the gate near the flag pole ** 

 
 

https://www.goldenvalleyhs.org/apps/bbmessages/show_bbm.jsp?REC_ID=142935


_____________________________________________
 

 
NEED A TAP CARD?  

 

Come see Ms. Dani, in the Front Office, for more information.  
 

If you already have a TAP card, please review this information below: 

If you need a new GV Tap card or if you already have a TAP card but lost it or 

need to have funds added to your card, please come by the front office, to 

request a new card, a replacement or add funds. 

 Please note there is a replacement fee of $5.  

REMEMBER: The TAP cards are good all through your high school years here 

at GV.   

Your requests will be processed as soon as funds are available so, please be 

patient and 

check in about a week. 
 

 
TAP Card Updates 

 

If you have requested for funds to be added on your TAP card, please stop by 

the front office. 

  

We appreciate your cooperation!   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________
 



 

LOST IN FOUND INFORMATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



____________________________________________
 

COUNSELING & CAREER NEWS 

_____________________________________________ 

 

 

 The District Office will issue work permits from Monday, June 9 to Thursday, August 7, 2025 during the 

following times. 

Monday from 9am to 12pm   

Tuesday from 1pm to 3pm  

Wednesday from 1pm to 3pm  

Thursday from 9am to 12pm 
  

Please follow the below steps to make an appointment. 

 

STEP 1: Secure Employment  

Students need to secure a job before obtaining a work permit.  

 

STEP 2: Download the Work Permit Application  

Click on the following link to download:    

 

STATEMENT OF INTENT TO EMPLOY A MINOR AND REQUEST FOR A WORK PERMIT–CERTIFICATE OF 

AGE CDE Form B1-1 (Rev. 02-14)  

 

STEP 3: Complete the Work Permit Application:  

Students are to complete the sections “Minor’s Information” and “School Information.” 

1. Students are to complete the sections “Minor’s Information” and “School Information.” 

2. Employers are to complete the section “For Employer to Complete” then print and sign their name. 

3. Parents/guardians are required to sign the form for knowledge and consent. 

 

STEP 4: Request an Appointment 

Email workpermit@hartdistrict.org to request a work permit. An auto-reply will provide appointment instructions. 

  

Appointments will take place at:  

William S. Hart Union High School District Office 

21380 Centre Pointe Parkway 

Santa Clarita, CA 91350   

Let the receptionist know you are there for a work permit and be sure to bring your ID. 

https://4.files.edl.io/f040/12/27/22/234723-3002bfbc-ff84-4a03-af92-f38ad05aec19.pdf
https://4.files.edl.io/f040/12/27/22/234723-3002bfbc-ff84-4a03-af92-f38ad05aec19.pdf
mailto:workpermit@hartdistrict.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



___________________________________________ 
GROWL CENTER NEWS  

___________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



_____________________________________________ 

ASB NEWS  

_________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



___________________________________________ 

CLUB NEWS 

_____________________________________________ 

Stay tuned  

 

 

 

_________________________________________ 

GV NEWS   

__________________________________________  

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



____________________________________________ 

SPORTS NEWS  

_____________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Hello Golden Valley, 

We are excited to start the 25-26 Athletic School Year and 

many of our teams are already practicing.   Fall sports start 

as early as next week so please make sure that if you are 

interested in participating on any one of GV's outstanding 

programs you make the tryout dates posted below or on our 

GV Website (Under Athletics). 

In addition, make sure that you complete the Athletic 

Clearance process so that you will be cleared to 

participate.   That information can also be found on our 

website as well. 

Link to GV Athletic Website 

If you have any questions please contact AD Flores 

(cflores@hartdistrict.org )  or AD Johnson 

(kmjohnson@hartdistrict.org ) 

https://www.goldenvalleyhs.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=191545&type=d&pREC_ID=554540
mailto:cflores@hartdistrict.org
mailto:kmjohnson@hartdistrict.org


 

 

 

New Football Game Guidelines 

 

To ensure the safety of our students and families, we have implemented  
 

new guidelines for our football games:  

 

1. No Backpacks Allowed: Students are not permitted to bring backpacks to the games. 

Please leave them at home or in your vehicle.   

2. Canteen/lower parking lot area Closing: The canteen area will close 2 minutes prior to the 

end of the fourth quarter. Be sure to grab any snacks or drinks before this time. 

3. Athlete/Guardian Pick-Up: Guardians will meet their athletes in the parking lot after the 

game. Please make your way there to connect with your child. 

4. Spectators/families are not permitted to be on the field before, during, or after the game.  

5. Loss Of Privilege (LOP):  Students who are on LOP are not able to attend extra-curricular 

activities including athletic events, rallies, and dances.   

6. Students are required to show their ID card at ALL school events. 

 

GV Administration reserves the right to deny entry and remove individuals for prior conduct or 

conduct occurring during the contest.  

Thank you for your cooperation in helping us maintain a safe and enjoyable environment for 

everyone. 

 

 

 

 



 



_____________________________________________  

ENRICHMENT NEWS 
_____________________________________________ 

 


